
Lucky Dates for February 2024 

 

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen  

 

Notice of Change in Chairman of the Board of Directors 

 

We hope that you are enjoying the spring season and that your business is thriving. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. 

 

We are pleased to inform you of the following change in the Chairman of the Board of Directors, 

effective February 13, 2024. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to inform you that the names of the parties to contracts, 

memoranda of understanding, non-disclosure agreements, operating procedures and other documents 

entered into with our Company will be replaced by the following, unless otherwise indicated. 

We will make further efforts in the future and would appreciate your continued support and 

encouragement. 

  

Record Date 

 

Change date February 13, 2024 

  

Former Chairman Hideo Baba 

  

New Chairman Tomoharu Yoshizumi 

 

Sincerely yours 

 

                                                 Kyushu Studygroup of Clinical Cancer 

                                     Representative Director 

Tomoharu Yoshizumi   

 


